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(1) In the introduction section, lines 10 to 17 have been placed after the line 4. 
(2) In the Case Report section 

a. Page 1, the sentence “ She subsequently….and duodenum” in the lines 2-5 have 
be removed. 

b. Page 1, lines 16 and 17 have been removed. 
c. Page 1, lines 18 and 19, and page 2 until line 14 have been summarized in a 

table. 

   (3) In the Discussion section: Page 3, lines 5-7 – the reference 18 regarding the 

sensitivity of CT versus MR has been replaced with two recent references. Sequence of 

references was updated accordingly. 
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